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Interconnector’s Planned Maintenance for Calendar Year 2025 

and 2026.  

  

Planned Maintenance Shutdown for Calendar Years 2025 & 2026 

 
   

 

 

Following our stakeholder consultation issued on 30 July 2024 which concluded on 27 

August 2024, INT is pleased to confirm a provisional planned maintenance shutdown 

period of up to 20 days commencing Wednesday 01 October 2025.  

The duration will be confirmed in April 2025. 

In addition, a further proposal was made for Calendar Year 2026. Here, the provisional 

planned maintenance shutdown will be for a period of up to 20 days in the month of 

September 2026.  

There will be no flow through the Interconnector in either direction for the duration of 

the maintenance period. 

 

Interconnector Limited - Background 

 

Interconnector Limited owns and operates the strategic bi-directional gas pipeline and terminal facilities linking the 

UK and continental European energy markets. The system is capable of transporting approximately 803 GWh/d from 

Zeebrugge to Bacton and 651 GWh/d in the opposite direction. 

 

Further information on INT can be obtained from www.interconnector.com                         

        or contact +44 (0) 20 3621 7800 

 

Interconnector Limited, 4th Floor, Burdett House, 15-16 

Buckingham Street, London WC2N 6DU 

 

http://www.interconnector.com/

